To whom it may concern,

I've been working for Good Samaritan Industries for the past 5 years. I work 30 hours a week (7.30am to 3.20pm) and receive approximately $5.000 per year.

National minimum wage in Australia with effect from July 1, 2013 to June 30, 2014 - $16.37 per hour or $622.20 per week.

I get paid approximately $3.20 per hour or $96 per week! 

So, in the next "proposed" 3 years, I will earn a total of $15'000 (minimum wage - $97'000).

Not only is the pay poor – but the system works against those trying to move into open employment.  You cannot be registered in the current system and be out looking for work with another agency. – Client Capture!
 
I don't think what I get paid is acceptable, and 3 years seems like a very long time to be trapped in my situation.

I look forward to your response,

Kind regards,

Shane Kinrade
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